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David Muscavage
PO Box 95
Stanley, Idaho 83278-0095

Tim Luke

Idaho Department of Water Resources
PO Box 83720

Boise, Idaho 83720-0098

Dear Tim,

I thought I would just follow up our conversation in your office on May 7,
2007, with a letter to keep the ball rolling on meeting compliance of the

order requiring control and measuring devices on all diversions in Water
District 170.

1 will be handling the following diversions in basin 71:

Elk Creek: EC1, EC2

McGowan Creek: water right 71-39a

Park Creek: PKCI

Valley Creek: VC2/3, VC4, VC5/6

As we discussed in your office 1 have some questions on a few of these
diversions which may be best answered after a visit by Nick Miller. You had
mentioned that Nick might be available the last week of May or so. My

schedule is quite flexible, so when Nick is available for a little tour of these

diversions, 1 can be reached at davemuscavage(@hotmail.com or
208-774-3417

Sincerely,

David Muscavage

Cc: Daniel Mahoney, Helen Pardoe, Kent Browning

WA



